
VNI West – delivering benefits 
for the community and Victoria

VNI West is an important infrastructure project 
to build a new transmission line between 
Victoria and New South Wales.  TCV recognises 
that the project is causing concern in some 
communities and will continue to work closely 
with local landholders and communities across 
the draft corridor for the VNI West project as 
we progress. 

Why is VNI West needed? 

As coal-fired power stations retire, we will 
need new sources of electricity to improve the 
reliability and security of supply.  

New transmission lines are needed to connect 
power from renewable generation as well as 
new gas, hydro and batteries with our homes 
and businesses. 

What are the benefits of VNI West? 

VNI West will deliver a range of benefits to 
local communities and more broadly, such as:

Strengthen the connection between 
Victorian and NSW power grids.

Ensure energy security as coal fired power retires.

Support training and skills development 
in rural communities.

Provide local jobs and business 
opportunities during construction.

Harness renewable energy for Victorian homes.

Boost regional economic activity.  
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